
Attention Gilmanton Residents: 

 

It has been brought to the attention of the Town that Residents are disposing of their 

medical sharps directly into the waste stream, for the obvious safety reasons this is not 

allowed! 

The Laconia Hospital has a take back program or you can put them into a large laundry  

Soap bottle & seal the top on with tape, and then mark it with, 

Caution SHARPS! Not for recycle. 

  


